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Executive Committee Meeting 

26 Jan 2018 

Kandahar Room 

Cole Park Commons, Fort Campbell, KY 

 

BOARD OFFICERS (Present):  
CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve, President   
CW4 Brian Lynch, 2nd Vice Pres Elect; 
CDR Steve Singleton, Secretary 
MAJ Dick Noggle, Treasurer Elect 
 
Absent:   LTC Tim Powers, 1st Vice Pres                     
                                      

 

Others Present: CW2 Warren and Nancy Evans. Directory Chair;, MAJ Vivian Fivecoat, Historian 
Elect; MAJ Bill Summers, Legislative Liaison; CDR Ivan Adames and COL Tom Borlund, Past 
President, and MAJ Van Chase                          

Meeting called to order @ 12:00 by President CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve. 

Prayer led by Eddie Sumbler.  Special mention of Margie Crane at the VA Assisted Living facility. 

CW4 Gildersleeve welcomed the attendees and asked CDR Adames to give an update on upcoming 
events, to include: 

KY Council of Chapter, Ft Knox, KY – Sat, 30 JAN 2018 

TN Veterans on the Hill (TVET) – Nashville State Capitol - 07 FEB 2018 

Operation Stand Down HEROES Breakfast – 08 FEB 2018, Clarksville, TN  

Buffalo Soldier Black Tie Banquet – 17 Feb. 

CDR Adames stated next meeting is at New China Buffet on Lowes Dr. Venue and invitation have been 
posted on the chapter website.  

CDR Singleton presented the minutes of the previous stated meeting. Motion made, seconded, and 
minutes were unanimously approved. 

MAJ Dick Noggle presented the financial report and proposed budget for 2018.  Checking account has a balance 
of $3120 and the scholarship fund has a balance of $4,854.  Directory fund has been zeroed out.  CW2 Warren 
Evans stated that we still needed someone to take over the role as Directory Chair.   



CW4 Brian Lynch gave a report on leadership attendance to   

  

MAJ Bill Summers gave an update on TVET.   Still looking at 7 Feb as date of Veterans Day on the 
Hill. Legislators are now moved into Cordell Hull.  We will also have an on-line registration for 
attendees this year.   

Ivan Adames reported that MOAA has a Military Family initiative that provided grants for a number of 
veteran related issues.  This is something the chapter should pursue.  

Chaplain Eddie Sumbler gave the closing prayer.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1335. 

 

 

CDR Steve Singleton, Sec 

 


